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Local middle school teachers and their young male students gathered at the Lindy
Boggs Center for Energy and Biotechnology on the uptown campus for the Fall 2018
Boys At Tulane in STEM event (BATS) on Saturday, Sept. 29. During the Capital One
sponsored event, students participated in a variety of science and engineering
experiments while teachers learned new ideas for teaching science.
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